
From: Mos <mosarski@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/9/2018 5:55:48 PM
Subject: Upcoming gubernatorial race

Hello.  Before the gubernatorial primary election approaches; I would like to know your position on legalizing medical marijuana 
beyond epilepsy. 
Thank you,
Deborah Mosarski
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